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“Neurodivergent students have limitless strengths and talents.
For readers who teach — we encourage you to foster their
potential by reflecting and enhancing your teaching practices
to be accessible and inclusive, however you can. For readers
who are neurodivergent learners, we see you, hear you, and
appreciate learning from you. If you can, we encourage you to
share about how to better support your learning and

development.”

Statements in the NESTL Toolkit (Neurodivergent Education for Students,
Teaching & Learning). Scan the QR code to view the full Toolkit:




